(212) 785-4

Dear Mr, Friedwald:

In response to your recent request, we are pleased to send
you transcripts of our CBS NEWS INQUIRY: "The Warren Report"
(Parts I-IV). These transcripts are being sent to you for
your reference and review use only.

Thank you for your interest in our broadcasts.

Sincerely yours, [
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May M, Dowsll
Director of Special Projects

Mr., H. Friedwald
44, Butler Place
Brooklyn, New York 11238
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